
 

Infant 4 Weekly Newsletter 

Friday 11th September 

Our class motto:  

Challenges make our brain grow stronger! 

 

Well done to James Coughlan 

and Logan King who 

received our Star of the Week 

certificates today. 

Some of the learning that has 

taken place this week… 

This week children have enjoyed 

reading the story of Dogger by 

Shirley Hughes.  

In maths this week, they have been 

counting forwards and backwards 

from a given number.  

Just some of the activities that 

children have enjoyed during their 

topic lessons have included: 

exploring parts of the Bayeux 

Tapestry and learning properties of 

materials.  

 

 

 

Some of the learning that will take place next week… 

Next week, we will be counting forwards and backwards in 

steps of 2 and 10.  

We will be planning to retell our own versions for an ending to 

the story of Dogger.  

We will be learning the song ‘We will rock you’ by Queen 

during our upcoming music lessons. 

 

Diary Dates: 

Friday 18th September- Online safety 

presentation 

Thursday 24th September- Year 1 and 2 

Phonics parent workshop 

Friday 25th September- MacMillan Coffee 

Event 

Thursday 8th October- Tempest Photography 

Thursday 15th October- Years 1 and 2 maths 

parent workshop 

Friday 16th October- Book character day  

The workshops will not take place in 

school. They will be uploaded onto the 

website. More details will follow.        

 

 

Can children please learn the 

following Y2 Common Exception 

Words: 

after,  child,  every,  half 

 

 

 

 

 

Home Learning 

Phonics home learning has been uploaded 

to the Seesaw account. Please encourage 

your child to learn the words displayed.  

Children also have four Year 2 words to 

learn which are displayed in the blue box 

on this newsletter.  

All children now have an Active Learn 

login. I have allocated each child with a 

maths game and online reading book.  

Thank you for your support with your 

child’s home learning.  

 


